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The Program Committee is planning for future guild programs.  For at least one 
future program, the committee needs to find a guild member who has access to a 

projector which you can plug into a laptop and project images from the computer 
onto a a screen.  If you have access to such a projector which the guild could use at 

a meeting, please call Cindy Smorgans at 644.5880. 


